
 
 

Call for Papers 
 

 
Within Belgium's federal structure, the German-speaking Community is the 
institution territorially responsible for the recognised German-speaking area. It is 
governed by the Parliament of the German-speaking Community and the 
government of the German-speaking Community . 
 
The Parliament publishes a series of reports on the German-speaking 
Community. Focused on political, legal, administrational and social topics, these 
reports look specifically at the situation of the Community in the following fields: 
 

• The statute of autonomy 
• Federalism 
• The structure of Belgium as a federal state and its political system 
• Cross-border cooperation 
• Parliamentarianism  and the government system  
• Political representation 
• Research into democracy and forms of democracy 

 
The aim of the series is to document both the academic discourse and political 
and legal practice, and to promote political discussion and reflection. 
 
We call on you to submit your papers dealing with questions and aspects relating 
to the German-speaking Community and concerning the above-mentioned topics. 
This call for papers also targets upcoming researchers. 
 
In addition, you may also enter your papers (written in German, French, Dutch 
or English) for the "Prize of the Parliament of the German-speaking 
Community", awarded each year to promote academic support for the 
Community's development in the field of political science, with a focus on politics, 
law, economics and administration. The call for papers will be issued in January. 
 
More information on the two initiatives and on what the Parliament's library has 
to offer in the field of basic and specialist literature is available on our website 
(www.pdg.be/Schriftenreihe). 
 
Should you be interested, please contact us at (E-Mail: bibliothek@pdg.be). 
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